Ruby Class News

1%t December 2023

Things to note:

Hello and welcome to the first newsletter from myself in Ruby Class. It has been lovely
getting to know all of the children this week and to see your smiling faces as | am sending
the children out. Thank you for giving me a little wave as | send the children out and |
apologise if it takes a little time to find you in the crowd while | am trying to familiarise
myself with new faces.

Next week, will be our Christmas performances on Tuesday at 9.30am and Thursday at
2.00pm. We look forward to seeing you there.

If you have any questions please contact me on Aasia.Ali2@sgmail.org.uk
This week:

This week, the children have been amazing practising for their Christmas performance. In Maths,
we recapped addition and subtraction strategies to solve one step word problems. In English, we
started our new text ‘The Snail and the Whale’ by watching a short animation of it to immerse
ourselves into the story. We discussed our favourite parts of the story which the children drew
and wrote about. We then used the adjectives within the story to learn adding ‘er’ and ‘est’
suffixes.

Here are some photos from our week.




